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APRIL 2018 

The NorthReach Project Team have not met for a few weeks as we awaited the 

response from the Borough of Poole Planning Department to our application.  This has 

now been received and, as a result, the Group met with the architects and Councillor 

Mike Brooke this week.  We reviewed the written feedback from the Planning and 

Conversation Officers and also discussed the outcome of the on-site meeting with the 

representatives of the Borough. 

At this meeting, following a review of the options and views from all of the attendees, 

the concensus of opinion was that, in order to maximise the likelihood of planning 

approval, we should adjust our plans, in terms of layout and design, to take account of 

the concerns from the Planning Department.  The architects will now work on a revised 

set of plans for submission to the Borough. 

The new plans will be available for the congregation to view shortly and the Project 

Group will also take the revised plans to the PCC for review and approval prior to 

submission to the Borough. 

Councillor Brooke has offered his services to support our planning application as it 

progresses through the approval process with the Borough. 

Please look out for more information in the pew sheet and newsletter as well as 

updated plans to be displayed on the noticeboard in the Church Hall 

Don’t forget to keep the Project Team in your prayers. 

 

The NorthReach Project Team 
20 April 2018 


